Barnesville Children's Mission Day!

We welcome  you to join us August 17, 2019 for Children's Mission Day at Barnesville Church of the Nazarene.   Our special guests, 
Dr. Fred and Dinah Huff, will share their experiences and adventures in 
New Zealand and Africa as well as how children can get involved with missions.  We will also learn about this year's Children's Mission Project, Pedals for Pastors. 

 Consider this a one day VBS centered around missions.  Join us for a day of learning, fun, and fellowship!  Together we will sing songs, play games, learn about far away places, eat lunch, and enjoy the company of friends!

The cost of this event is $6.00 per person— both children and adults-- in order to cover expenses.  We will begin our day's activities at 10:00, learning and playing until about 2:00.  Lunch is included.

Check-in will begin at 9:30.  Although the program does not begin until 10:00, it is important for you to arrive a few minutes early to check in, stretch your legs, and visit the restroom.  We will strive to begin on time, so strive to do your part by arriving on time!  See you soon for Children's Mission Day at Barnesville Church of the Nazarene!  


Please fill out the registration form accompanying this letter and mail or email it as soon as possible.  The deadline for registration is one week prior to the event.  We can make minor adjustments as needed during the last week, but I must have a core number of attendees by the deadline in order to have the necessary resources on hand!

If you have any questions about the event, contact:
Dixie Benson at 770-358-2430. 

399 Grove St. 
Barnesville, GA 30204
nb15131108@gmail.com                      You can also contact me by Facebook.

